
Ms Ronda Miller 
Clerk of the Legislative Assembly 
NSW Legislative Assembly 
Parliament House 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Ms Miller 

Reference: A1591454 

, 5 SEP 2016 

I am writing to you in relation to Report No. 2/56 of the Public Accounts Committee -
Examination of the Auditor-General's Performance Audit Reports September 2013 - July 
2014. 

I am pleased to provide you with the NSW Government response to the Committee's Report. 

Yours sincerely 

En · NSW Government response to report No. 2/56 of the Public Accounts Committee -
Exa ination of the Auditor-General's Performance Audit Reports September 2013 - July 
2014 

GPO Box 5341 , Sydney NSW 2001 P: (02) 9228 5239 F: (02) 9228 3935 www.premier.nsw.gov.au 








